
 

 

Dear Families,  

Another wonderful Sports’ Day went ahead this week; at Warthill this time. 

Quite a world away from the rainy start at Sand Hutton last week, our sports’ 

people battled the heat to be victorious in their race. The was competition 

with a light hearted spirit amongst all our children….make up your own mind 

about the grown-ups’ egg and spoon race! Thank you to everyone who 

supported the event. It was a super afternoon! 

Class 1 at Sand Hutton have visited Beetle Bank Farm this week and had a 

joyous time in the sunshine. Everyone has been full of chatter about the day. 

Thank you to Mrs Hall for providing everyone a packed lunch for the day. 

It was our last sharing at Warthill today and sadly I had something pressing at 

Sand Hutton (as Covid re-emerges) and was unable to attend. I will be looking 

forward to Leavers’ all the more. 

We are continuing with our transition plans for our pupils and I would like to 

remind you that there is a further transition day and new starter meeting at 

Sand Hutton on July 13th. 

We also have a fun surprise planned for the children in both schools which will 

take place on Thursday am at Sand Hutton, pm at Warthill. Watch this space! 

Hoping you have a lovely weekend and have time to enjoy the forecasted 

summer weather. 

With every best wish 

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools  

 


